
McGill University
MONTREAL

School of Commerce

Office of the Director February 27th, 1932.

Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal ,

UcGill University.

Bear Mr. Principal,

I enclose a document from Professor

Thompson, outlining the complete set of courses in Accountancy

which it is proposed to give to the students of the various

Accountancy Associations of this Province.

As will be seen, only two of the courses are obligatory;

the rest have been prepared, with the approbation of the Society

of Chartered Accountants, for the puipose of giving their students

some additional instruction that will free them from the necessity

of having to apply for assistance to the Shaw Correspondence School.

Practically all of the outside students take this Shaw Correspondence 

Course, and it is extremely expensive, coming to something like $175.

The lecturers who will do the work in the additional courses

are prepared to content themselves with receipts in case the latter

do not come up to the proposed honorarium.

This document also indicates an addition to the number of

lectures entering into the course on "Final Accounting and Auditing".

To cover the extra expense , it is proposed that the fee be raised

to $35.
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